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Note from the Principal, Mrs Bridge

We have had a very busy week in the Academy with Years 

1 and 2 performing their Christmas play. Thank you to all 

the parents and grandparents for supporting the children 

and providing costumes.

We are looking forward to Reception children performing 

the Nativity at the Church next week, Christmas party day 

on Thursday and our Christmas dinner on Friday.

I would like to take this opportunity to wish all of you a 

Happy Christmas and a prosperous New Year.

Reminder

Please ensure that children have warm 

clothes for play times now that the 

weather has turned colder.

Last Day

Children are allowed to bring toys into 

the Academy for the last day (Friday 19 

December). No electronic items please, 

as the Academy cannot be responsible for 

anything brought in. 

calendar

PTA Christmas Fayre

On Friday 5 December, our 

annual Christmas Fair was 

held with a special appearance 

from Father Christmas and the 

characters from Frozen. Thank 

you all for your donations. 

We raised approximately £800 

towards the bike racks. A very 

special thank you to the PTA 

and Mrs Baugh for organising it, 

and to the staff and parents that 

made it such a success.

16 December 2014

17 December 2014

18 December 2014

19 December 2014

MONDAY 5 JANUARY

Class RP Nativity in church (9am)

Class RH Nativity in church (9am)

Christmas parties in the Academy (pm)

Snowman Drive/Christmas Dinner/

End of Term 2

TERM 3 BEGINS

have a lovely
holiday!




